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Dr. C. Rogers McCulloujh, Chainnan
Advisory Committee on Reactor Sfafeguards
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Dr. McCullough:

Transmitted herewith fcr the information of the Committee
are three copies each of CWR-to062, fazards Evaluation
Report, and letter of transmittal dated April 27, 1959,
filed by Curtiss-Wright Corporation for emendment to their
License R-36 to permit operation up to 4 megawatts.

Sincerely yours,

Eber R. Price, Assistant Director
Division of Licensing and Regulation

Laclosure:
As stated

bcc: Eber R. Price w/o Encl.
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